
 

 

   
  Next meeting: 
  Wednesday, February 25th 2015. 
 Location: North Metro Fire Headquarters  
101 Spader Way. (Lamar St. changes to Spader Way   
on First Ave going north), Broomfield, CO. This is our 
last meeting at this location.  
Board meeting 1:00 to 1:30 PM                               
Elizabeth and Misty will be our demonstrators. 
Elizabeth will show us how to create necklaces using 
old t-shirts, and Misty will show us how do Shirt 
weaving with disposable blouses, and how to make 
bottoms with repurposed jeans plus an old laze 
blouse. These are examples of their work. 
 

  Elizabeth   Misty 
        
 For reservations contact Aura Liesveld, at 
 (303) 465-3675 or aliesveld@centurylink.net  
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  President's Corner   
  Dear EAC Members:         
  I hope this new year is already bringing the 
achievement of many of your dreams, and you 
are still full of energy, ideas, and enthusiasm.  
In spite of the bad weather and the cancellation 
of our planned class last Sat. the 21st, we need 
to keep our focus on the fashion show. With 
that purpose in mind, Elizabeth will show us how 
to make necklaces with old t-shirts and Misty will 
teach us how to do t-shirt weaving  and how to 
repurpose old jeans and old lace blouses into 
new and unique beautiful tops, pants. 
Please bring: old, oversized and colorful t-shirts, 
pants, laze blouses or equivalent, scissors or a 
rotary cutter, a  needle with thread that goes with 
the colors of your old materials. 
I am including the information about the  Fashion 
Show through the Boulder Art Association.  See 
Boulder Fashion Show information under Shows 
on the website. We have to decide to enter as a 
club or as individuals. In either case the price is 
$20.00 for 3 pieces per individual or per group.  
Brighton City Hall started a new show. Isolde and 
myself participated. I talked to Laurie Maier, the 
Coordinator for Art programs, about doing 
something with recyclables and she showed 
interest in the subject. I will be contacting her 
soon. 
Elizabeth will be investigating the Northglenn 
Senior Center as a place where to have our 
monthly  meetings at no cost to us. 
Misty is our new volunteer as the secretary of 
EAC. Thank you for your valuable and needed 
support. 

  We still have many open positions for the  EAC's 
administrating activities. Please get involved. It is 
your club, it is very satisfying to help, because we 
improve the quality of our lives, and grow faster 
as we  increase our accomplishments and  
possibilities when we work together.  Aura 
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  Activities  
  Classes at the Brunner House 
  Located at 640 Main Street on the northeast corner  
  of Midway Boulevard and Main Street in Broomfield. 
  See Map under Classes at the Brunner House. 
  We will learn new ways to create clothing items 
using recyclables. 

  Saturdays from 2-5 PM in the following dates: 
  March 7th Instructor: Bernadine Klingsmith   
  March 21st. Instructor: Isolde Gilliland 
  Price $5.00 per class. 
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  Tools Needed for all the Demonstrations: 
 
1. Board or canvas  or surface to work on 
2. Bright  Water colors, acrylics or color markers  
3. Brushes 
4. Two (2) containers for water 
5. Paper towels 
6. Pencil  
7. Ruler 
8. Exacto or craft knife 
9. Scissors 
10.  All-purpose glue, scotch tape 
11.  Invisible thread or fine fishing line, plus a needle. 

 

 Picture of what can be done after the 
demonstration on the January28th 
2015 Meeting.  
The demonstrator was Isolde Gilliland 
 
     

   
                        

Exchanging Recyclables among 
members 

Phyllis  Has: Glass jars and black plastic trays. 
                         
Beatriz Has: Photos in small forms.  
   Wants: A piece of wood. 
 
Aura  Has: All types of glass jars, meat   

trays, packaging nets and aluminum 
cans and cloth scraps.  

 Isolde   Wants:  Broken jewelry.  

 
Newsletter and Web Page inputs: 
 
Submit  items to be included in the next 
Newsletter by the 15th of each month to Aura 
at:  aliesveld@centurylink.net .  Photos should 
be in jpeg format and less than 2MB  in size. 
 
Thanks, Aura   

 
Broomfield Council on the Arts and 

Humanities (BCAH) 
http://www.artsinbroomfield.org/ 

 Because our membership with BCAH we can:         
Publish our  webpage on  their webpage.  

  Have a publication in their newsletter. 
  Use the Brunner House for classes and to 
display our art. 

http://www.artsinbroomfield.org
https://www.wellsfargo.com/about/charitable/co_guidelines
mailto:aliesveld@centurylink.net
http://www.artsinbroomfield.org/
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